
            

 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation 

Queens House, 14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ED 
T: +44 (0) 28 9031 1575  F: +44 (0) 28 9031 1740  W: www.uregni.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 

Mr Donal Bolger 
Director  
Belfast Power Limited 
9-11 Corporation Square 

BELFAST 
BT1 3AJ 
 
 

30 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Donal  

 
Notice of Revocation of licence to generate electricity – Belfast Power Limited 

 
I confirm receipt your letter dated 8 June 2021. 

 
Please accept this letter as Notice of Revocation of the licence to generate electricity granted 
to Belfast Power Limited on 28 November 2017 (“the Licence”).  This notice is given in 
accordance with condition 1(a) of Schedule 1 to the Licence. 

 
The revocation of the Licence shall take effect from 30 July 2021 (“the revocation date”) being 
30 days after the service of this Notice.   
 

As per condition 12 of the Licence, a licence fee shall be payable for the year 2021/22, as the 
Licence is still active until the revocation date given above.  It is expected that this will be 
applied pro rata from 1 April 2021 until the date of revocation. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
John French 
Chief Executive 

 

From the office of the Chief Executive 


